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August 14, 2020

Chief Davis Nighswonger

Southwestern College Police Department
900 Otay Lakes Road, Room 105D
Chula Vista, CA 91910-7299

Dear Chief Nighswonger:

Your request to participate in the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and
Training (POST) Public Safety Dispatchers Reimbursable Program has been
reviewed. Effective August 17, 2020, your dispatchers are formally accepted as
participants in the program.

With submission of the appropriate documents, your agency has officially
signified its commitment to adhere to the minimum selection and training
standards for the POST Dispatcher Program as set forth in Commission
Regulation 1010.

Your continuing adherence to the standards permits your agency to receive
Commission authorized services and benefits in support of your dispatch
operations.

We congratulate you for your decision to participate in the POST Dispatcher
Program and look forward to working with your department for the betterment of
California law enforcement.

Sincerely,

[ Vo AUor it/

MANUEL ALVAREZ, Jr.
Executive Director
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